ATTACHMENT – F: Notification Email

Dear TB Controller,
The Laboratory Branch in the Division of Tuberculosis Elimination at CDC requests your feedback on the Molecular Detection of Drug Resistance (MDDR) service.  We are interested in assessment customer satisfaction to determine how results from MDDR are contributing to tuberculosis control efforts and how we might clarify reporting language and focus training and educational efforts to improve understanding of the MDDR service and molecular results.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Below please find HTML link to a brief online instrument of 20 questions that should take less than 15 minutes to complete.  If you prefer to complete the survey offline, a PDF version is available upon request.
LINK
Completion of the assessment is entirely voluntary and your responses will not be shared in an identifiable form.  
Your participation is greatly appreciated. We ask you to submit the information by [TBD]. If  you have any questions, contact information is provided below.
Sincerely,
Allison McAlister
Principal Investigator
Laboratory Branch
Division of Tuberculosis Elimination
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention
Email: ihk5@cdc.gov
Telephone: 404- 639-4925

